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We nurture, we learn, we grow. 

28.01.2019 

Adverse Weather Conditions Arrangements 

 

As you will have seen, heavy snow has been forecast for tomorrow, 

particularly in the afternoon. 

 

Mornings 

 

In the morning, Mrs. Daniels-Green communicates with Mrs. McKinley, the 

Site Supervisor, to risk assess the safety of the site.  We will endeavour 

to have made a decision by 8am (earlier if possible). 

 

In the event of having to close nursery, we will notify parents via: 

 

Facebook Page - https://www.facebook.com/Ightenhill-Nursery-School-

1600212860242953/  

 

Website 

www.ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk  

 

2BR 

https://www.2br.co.uk/schools/school-closures/  

 

During the Nursery Session 

In the event of having to close, parents will be notified as above and by 

phone if needed.  Please check our Facebook page/ website throughout the 

day. 

 

We will always endeavour to open as long as the site is deemed safe. Please 

plan your journey and take extra care on the roads around nursery. 

 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 
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